To
The Principals of affiliated colleges

Dear Sir,


We wish to bring to your kind notice that an awareness seminar on CPCSEA gudelines for animal experimentation will be conducted on Friday, 22nd May 2015 at 2.00 p.m. at Dhanvanthri Hall of RGUHS premises.  All the Principals of the Institutions doing animal experimentation are hereby requested to attend the said Seminar along with a Senior Professor/Researcher involved in animal experimentation and request CPCSEA nominee of IAEC also to attend the Seminar, if possible.  

The Principals are also requested to bring the following documents while attending this Seminar:

1. Registration of the Institution with CPCSEA

2. If applied for renewal of Registration, photocopy of the Demand Draft and the letter addressed to CPCSEA for renewal.

3. Details of IAEC of the Institute constituted/re-constitution done as per revised guidelines of CPCSEA.

4. Copy of the minutes of the meeting of IAEC for the last three years.

5. Any other relevant information / communication made with CPCSEA.

Once again appeal is made to attend the said Seminar without fail.  The opportunity may be availed by those intending to submit research proposals involving animal experimentation to RGUHS funding for the year 2015-16. Please confirm your participation in the Seminar before 21st May 2015 by email to rguhsresearch@gmail.com 
Dr. G S Venkatesh

Director, Advanced Research wing,

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences,

Bangalore.

